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To the House Committee on Labor and Workplace Standards: 

I support HB 2792. I think transparency in strikes and what hospitals are paying for 

out of state workers during the strike is absolutely necessary. If they are unable to 

reach an agreement with workers I beleive seeing how much they will pay to maintain 

their position is crucial to transparency to their community. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment and I look forward to your support, 

Erin Z. 

  


